
            

 
 

 

 New York Office                                        
 

 

             Picture credits: Udo Haake/ Köln Tourismus GmbH 
Picture credits:Wikimedia/www.koeln.de  

The University of Cologne New York Office 

and the 

Consulate General of the Federal Republic of Germany  

cordially invite you to 
 

Alaaf!  

Alumni & Friends Karneval Party 
 

Tuesday, February 25th, 2020 / 5:30pm to late 

 
Zum Schneider, Ave. C at 7th St., New York City, NY 10009 

 

We will be joining  

Karneval Final – Burning Down the House 

on the very last day of Zum Schneider before their closing after 20 

years at this location. Please arrive early as we cannot guarantee 

entry at a later hour. Costumes mandatory! 

Opportunities for social and professional networking.  

The first two rounds of Kölsch are on us! 

Space is limited, please RSVP asap to eva.bosbach@uni-koeln.de. 


